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August 16, 2021 

 

Dear Mount Clemens Parents and Guardians: 

The new school year begins soon!  The school offices at King, Seminole, and the Secondary Complex are open 

and ready to assist you.  Our teachers have been coming into their classrooms getting ready for your children.  

We are looking forward to seeing you and your children at the following events: 

Date    Event   Building  Time 

August 24, 2021  Back to School Bash Secondary Complex  10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

September 1, 2021  Open House  ML King   4:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

September 1, 2021  Open House  Seminole  5:30 pm – 7:30 pm 

September 7, 2021  School begins  All   ½ day for all students 

September 14, 2021  Open House   Secondary  5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

As we begin the new school year, many of you are concerned about safety protocols for our students and staff. 

As we return to full face-to-face learning for all students, here are some of the precautionary measures we are 

taking:   

 All students and staff will be in masks, K-12.  Students at King will also wear masks where appropriate. 

 Masks must be worn on the bus to and from school. 

 Masks are not required on the playground or in the cafeteria while eating. 

 Students will be temperature checked at the entry to our schools. 

 Please keep your child home if they are not feeling well or exhibit symptoms of COVID. We are 

requesting that you self-screen your child before sending them to school. 

 We will use disinfectant, and social distancing to the extent possible.  With everyone in a mask, social 

distance requirements fall from 6 ft to 3 ft. 

 Vaccines will be available with an appointment at our Health Clinic, which operates at our Secondary 

Campus. 
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In addition, we at Mount Clemens Community Schools are actively searching out and hiring new staff members 

in a variety of positions, from classroom para-professionals, to bus drivers or bus aides, to custodial and security.  

If you know of someone who is looking for a position and is up for the challenge, Mount Clemens Community 

School District is the perfect place to start your search. We will have job booths present at our Back to School 

Bash on August 24, or contact Stacy Tomlingson, tomlingsons@mtcps.org.   

As we look forward to September 7, I am excited to greet each and every one of you at the Bash, at Open 

Houses or on the first day of school.   

Be Safe and Welcome Back! 

Sincerely, 

 

Monique Beels, Superintendent 
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